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August 2, 1979

In reply, please
refer to LAC-6437

DOCKET NO. 50-409

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccchtission
ATTN: Mr. William O. Miller, Chief

License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE BOILING WATER REACTOR (LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-45
APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT TO LICENSE

Reference: (1) NRC Letter, Miller to Linder,
dated July 18, 1979.

(2) 10 CFR Part 170.22
(3) DPC Letter, LAC-6184, Linder to

Ziemann, dated March 29, 1979.

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter, Reference 1, and in accordance with
your interpretation of the provisions of Reference 2, we are
enclosing a check for S4,000 covering the request for approval /
amendment fee.

Very truly yours,

DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE

f"

Frank Linder, General Manager e

D24 333
FL:RES:af

cc: J. Keppler, Reg. Dir., NRC-DRO III g
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